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Boil Water Repeal 
 
 
Media Contacts: 

Josh Whittington, Utilities Director – 843-665-3236 or jwhittington@cityofflorence.com  

 

FLORENCE, SC –   The City of Florence precautionary boil water advisory for the water 

customers located in the 400-800 blocks of South Church Street, 400-800 blocks of South 

Barringer Street, 300 block of Ervin Street, East Campbell Street, Prince Street, Noble Street, 

200 block of East Elm Street, 400-700 block of Jarrott Street, and the 400 block of Railroad 

Avenue is lifted. 

 

Following intense flushing of the distribution system, bacteriological samples were collected and 

analyzed by the City of Florence. The results of this sampling indicate that the system is safe to 

use for drinking and cooking purposes. 

 

If you should have any questions concerning this repeal, you may call the City of Florence at 

(843) 665-3236 or the South Carolina Department of Public Health (SCDPH) at (843) 661-4835. 
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